
School children visit to Insectarium, NBAIR, Bengaluru 

The students from Presidency School, R. T. Nagar branch, North Bengaluru visited the 

Insectarium at Hebbal campus of the Institute on 22 October 2019. Around 180 students of 

second Grade have been brought to give an exposure to the insect world. The staff of NBAIR 

briefed about useful and harmful insects around and also the amazing facts of insects. Then the 

students were shown the live insects and preserved specimens of both harmful and beneficial 

insects in Insectarium and were explained about the insect world in simple terminology. Later 

the children visited the insect photo gallery to get an insight about the variety of insects present 

around. The students interacted actively and shown interest in looking at the various species of 

insects displayed in the insectarium. 

 

         

 

   

 



   

 

 


